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Six word story competition 

Achieving our potential and enjoying the journey 

 

A story told in six words? Ernest Hemingway called this very 
short story his best work: 
 

 ñFor sale: baby shoes, never wornò 
 

Only six words, but it tells a complete story of sadness and loss 
in a momentôs reading. 
 

To celebrate World Book Day - and inspired by Hemingwayôs tale 
- the library held a competition, open to both pupils and staff, for 
the best six word story. There were over 140 entries and Ms 
Nickson was kind enough to take on the mammoth task of judg-
ing them. There were three categories: 
 

Best Year 7 entry: 
 

Eliza Podmore 7G with  
 

ñBubblewrap covered manikins. I hear poppingò 
 

Best Year 8 and above entry: 
 

Vanessa Adebambi 7H with  
 

ñSix months gone, waiting for miraclesò 
 

Most entries from a single form: 

 

8G with 28 entries 

 

The photo shows a selection of the 
entries received ï our congratula-
tions to all those who participated. 
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Our time in Greifswald, Germany Part 2  
 

   
 

Mrs Ruffhead and Frau Khalik took 10 Year 10 girls, who are studying Geography and German, to 

visit our partner school in Greifswald.  

We experienced so many things that we decided to share our memories with you in stages. This 

is part two of our adventure.  

 

DAY 2  

 

 
 

Lessons at our German partner school start at 7.30am. You can imagine that we were not that 

keen to get up so early. Fortunately, our partners allowed us to join them a little later. We had a 

wonderful German breakfast at the youth hostel before we then walked to the school.  

 

     
 

On the way there, we heard fire engines and wondered what that was all about. It turned out 

that our partner school had a fire drill. Can you imagine: with real fire engines and pupils having 

to climb down this huge ladder! Fortunately, we just watched this from a safe distance as our 

lessons were scheduled in the other building. We were so fascinated that no one remembered to 

take photos!  



 

We spent the morning in the German school participating in a Geography and an English/German 

lesson. This was very interesting as lessons in Germany do differ slightly from our usual lessons 

here at Bishopõs. We worked in groups with our pen pals to complete the different tasks at 

hand. 

 

     
 

 
 

 
 

During our break, we noticed that we were even welcomed on the big computer screen in the 

corridor!  

 

   



   
 

It was really interesting and fun to be involved in the engaging lessons and getting to interact 

with our German pen pals, who took us on a short but impressive sightseeing tour before we had 

lunch in the Universityõs refectory. Beebee was our jolly companion, as always! 

 

     
 

In the afternoon we visited the local museum where we learnt some interesting facts about the 

region. 
 

Later we walked around the very picturesque market and local area. Greifswald is very pretty 

and it was lovely to walk around, especially with the blue skies and fairly warm weather. Unfor-

tunately we did eventually have to leave and we returned to the youth hostel.  

 

Some of us could not resist testing the playground! Others spent some time in their rooms.  

                                                    We had a lovely dinner.  

    
 

 

After this we went bowling together with the German pupils. This was a lot of fun and we all re-

ally enjoyed ourselves getting to play.  


